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stretched for a week and was indicated 
for staff working with children in a 
hospital environment. 

The two doctors are also proud of the 
fact that during November 2006, a pilot 
course was held in Malta which was 
chosen as an ideal country to host it on 
a European basis. "The course was very 
popular and its results were published in 
international medical journals. It was 
indicated for doctors working in hospital 
trauma settings such as emergency 
doctors, anaesthetists and surgeons. 
l=<'ollowing the success of the course, which 
is defInitely the most advanced of its 
genre to be presented ever, it is going to 
be repeated in other European countries." 

Malta is facing a situation which calls 
for an urgent standardization of the 
available resuscitation methods in 
order to ensure the appropriate care 
for all patients. 

Future plans include the organization 
of further specialized courses being 
u[feleJ tu mme peuple, mme uften. 
However the biggest hurdle to 
overcome remains the financial one. 
Ideally this type of training would be 
available in Malta, and the council is 
working towards a scenario which sees 
Maltese-trained personnel delivering 
courses on a nation-wide basis . "In 
some cases we had to bring in 10 
externals to run one particular course, 
and that makes for extremely high 
costs. We do receive the occasional 
sponsorship by government to cover 
part of the costs, but it is not always 
enough. This means that many local 
doctors still have to shoulder high 
expenses to travel abroad and be 
trained elsewhere. Ideally it would all 
be available here - widening the life­
saving potential on our Islands, 
reducing financial burdens to the 
cardiac department and eventually, 
why not, exporting the training and 
skills r.lsr.whr.fr. "[<1 

For further iriformation on the Malta 
Resuscitation Council check out 
www.resus.org.mt or call 
25954033125952096. 


